
Healthy Play Plan

We are excited to be back on the courts for our upcoming fall indoor season!

We recognize tennis is important but our main concern is your health & safety. We have strategized our

practice plan so we can ALL continue to play and teach safely. If at any time you or your child feels

overwhelmed, please let one of our staff know. We all understand there is a lot going on right now. We

are ALL learning about this new way.

• Do not come to play if you or anyone around you is sick. This is a great time to practice being

mindful and selfless, such a great lesson for all ages. Please follow CDC guidelines.

• We are requiring everyone to wear masks: players, staff, and pros will wear masks until they

are on their assigned court.

• We ask that you please remain in your car until about 5 minutes prior to your clinic time. We

are scheduling time in between court and clinic changeovers so we maintain a comfortable,

healthy, relaxed atmosphere without the crowds.

• Junior players are allowed 1 spectator to attend clinic with them, if necessary. Please social

distance while watching.

• NO physical contact, we know everyone is missing each other but please save the love for the

score. NO hugs, high-fives, handshakes, racket exchanges, sharing drinks!

• Please gather your belongings and exit the court immediately following your clinic.

• All courts and the lobby will have Anti-bacterial gel available for use.

• We are installing touchless ice machine, hand soaps, and POS at the desk.

• We will be sanitizing traffic area with disinfectants that last for extended periods.

• Balls and carts will be routinely wiped down and sprayed.

• We are requiring all staff to take their temperature before coming to Sunset.

• Please understand that outside fresh air is constantly being blown into the bubbles. We are lucky

for this and it’s always necessary because it’s what keeps the bubbles up.

• We resurfaced the 5 court bubble and changed court colors to US Open Blue and Green.

• We tore out the old weight room and office to create more outdoor space. Hoping to add some

socially distanced yoga and meditation classes in this outdoor area.

• We will be reducing hours during the fall months and adjusting them based on the current

situation at any given time.

• Everyone will be required to sign a participation waiver prior to attending clinics. If you already

have one on file, you do not need to sign it again.


